PUBLIC HEARING
CROMWELL WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY
Monday March 12, 2018
7:00 P.M. Room 224 / 225

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing, at which all interested parties desiring to
be heard will be afforded the opportunity to be heard, will be held by the Cromwell
Water Pollution Control Authority at 7:00 PM on Monday, March 12, 2018, in Room
224/225 of the Cromwell Town Hall, 41 West Street, Cromwell, Connecticut for the
purpose of:

Consideration and possible action on language and rate changes to:

1. Resolution Adopting Rule of Apportionment of Sewer System Benefit
Assessments (ROA)

Copies of the proposed above-mentioned CWPCA documents are on file in the office of
the Cromwell Town Clerk and are available for inspection by the public during normal
business hours.

Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut this 21 day of February 2018

Cromwell Water Pollution Control Authority
Alice Kelly, Chairman




